
Education Minnesota Break is October 19-20 
 

There will be no school for Cedar Mountain students on October 19-20.  School will resume on 
Monday, October 23.   
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences Set 
 
The first 9 weeks will end on Friday, November 3.  Parent/teacher conferences are scheduled for 
November 14, 16, and 20.  Middle School/High School conferences are on November 14 and 16 
from 4:00-7:30 in the evening.  Elementary conferences are on November 16 and 20 from 4:00-
7:30 p.m.  
 

Notable Notes 
 

• Thanks to everyone who participated and helped with the Color Run on Friday, 
September 29.  We had a great turnout! 

• The CMC Volleyball hosted MVL for their Kill Cancer event on October 3. Tables were 
set out in the lobby with activities for people to do such as cookie decorating, pink hair 
dying and nail painting. Funds raised will be used to support those affected by cancer in 
our area. 

• Play practice has started.  The play “Tune in to Murder” will be performed on November 
10 and 11. 

• Student flu shots will be available on November 9.  Watch our web page or Facebook for 
more information. 

• The Cougar Cub Child Care Center has openings in the toddler and preschool programs.  
For more information, contact Center Director Jody Rose at 507-557-2254.  
 

Upcoming Events 
 
Here are some upcoming events at Cedar Mountain: 

Oct. 11 – Elementary Pictures 
Oct. 16-17 - Preschool Screening 
Oct. 19-20 – MEA Break – No School 
Nov. 3 - End of the First Quarter 
Nov. 10 & 11 – School Play “Tune In to Murder”  
 

 


